
Fine Motors Activity
Neev II

Dear parents,
As a part of fine motors week, this time our focus is to improve the pencil grasping power of our
kids. This week is planned specially for the kids so as to improve their handwriting by holding
the pencil properly. To improvise upon this skill we will make them do an activity where they
will be asked to wear a sock over their hand to write. Through this activity they will not only
learn the pencil grasping technique but this will also enhance their finger grip.

You are kindly requested to send a clean and well labeled sock to school for the same on
Monday,3rd April.


